
ICKBURGH SCHOOL 

Headteacher's Message 

Dear all  

Welcome to the Autumn 2 newsletter.  

We’re enjoyed a range of festive events in the run-up to the 

Christmas break. Each Pathway has had its own Christ-

mas concert for pupils and families to enjoy. Our ‘We Cre-

ate’ exhibition was a great success-see below. We’ve also 

been thinking about those in need by raising money for 

Save the Children through the Christmas Jumper Day. 

A reminder that 21st December is our last day (with pu-

pils finishing at their usual time).  

We look forward to the new year, with pupils returning on 

Tuesday 9th January 2024.  

Many thanks for all your support this term and 

throughout the year. 

 

All best wishes for the Christmas break 

Joe Sieber, Headteacher  

December 2023 

 

 

 

 
   Dates for the Diary 
Please remember, information on 
school term-dates are continually 
available on our school website: 

http://
www.ickburgh.hackney.sch.uk/

web/term_dates_2023_-
_2024/565664 

 
Christmas break 

22nd December to 8th January 
8th January: INSET Day 

Pupils return on 9th January 
 

For details about any of the above, 
please don’t hesitate to contact 

school reception 
02088064638 

 
 
 
 

Learning at Home—Earwig and YouTube 

Please remember to look on Earwig to see your child’s latest 
achievements and progress. Please call the school office if 
you’re not sure how to access. 

Please also remember our interactive timetables online, and our 
YouTube channel, a treasure trove of activities: https://
www.youtube.com/channel/UCGB-lXyGpXkzHnTQFqJR6yw/playlists   

School Messages  

It’s great to see so many 
of our young people in 
their school uniforms. This 
can be purchased at the 
link below: 
www.directschoolwear.co.
uk/home/  

If you need any help or 
guidance, please contact 
the office on 02088064638 

 

 

 

Fulfilment, Belonging, Independence 

 

 

‘We Create’ Art Exhibition 

We were delighted to welcome many parents/
carers and pupils, as well as local councillor Chris 
Kennedy for our ‘We Create’ Art Exhibition on 
Thursday 7th December. It was a really special 
celebration of our pupils’ wonderful creative work 
in art, film, and music. We look forward to this 
becoming an annual event. 

 


